
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2012 4:51:09 PM
Subject: Fw: Possible bill signing opportunity

Thoughts?
 

From: Marion Edmonds [mailto:medmonds@scprt.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 04:50 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob; Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: Possible bill signing opportunity 

 

I know how busy you all are this week, but we wanted to run something by you.
 
After several decades, the legislature has finally passed an Agritourism and Tourism Oriented 
Signage Program bill.
 
The bill directs DOT to create and supervise a statewide program providing directional signs to 
agritourism and tourism oriented facilities.
 
The bill has the support of SCDOT, SC Department of Ag, SCPRT, the SC Assoc. of Tourism Regions 
and the SC Travel and Tourism Coalition.
 
Would the Governor be interested in doing a public signing of this bill?
 
If so, just give me a call and we can do whatever you need to work out the details.
 
Marion Edmonds
Communications Director
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
 
Phone: (803) 734-1370
Mobile: (803) 361-6144
medmonds@scprt.com
www.scmediaroom.com    
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com
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